
From: Christina Winn 
Sent: Saturday, January 12, 2019 5:51 PM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Marc McCauley <mmccauley@arlingtonva.us>; Alexander Iams
(Aiams@arlingtonva.us) <aiams@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: RE: $28MM TIF 

Andy – yes we can walk through this with you….How about Wednesday?
 

From: Andrew Vanhorn [mailto:avanhorn@jbgsmith.com] 
Sent: Saturday, January 12, 2019 10:03 AM
To: Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Marc McCauley <Mmccauley@arlingtonva.us>
Subject: $28MM TIF

 

Is it possible to understand this portion of the deal a bit more?  We clearly will have near term needs for open space construction in

Crystal and accessing these funds would be great to allow those spaces to be executed on sooner. 

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014
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